
From: Paulette Valliere  
Sent: Friday, March 17, 2017 7:41 AM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Apple orchard memory care construction  
 
We were upset to learn the council will be looking at the memory care facility plan shortly that has 
made no changes and not incorporated the feedback of the local neighbors. We live 1/4 mile downhill 
from the orchard and have significant concerns about drainage. Also excellent recommendations were 
made to integrate this facility into  the existing retirement facility which shares some ownership with it. 
This would allow for an update and improvements in both buildings. We hope you will send the 
developers back to make revisions and take previous feedback into account. Sincerely, 
 
M. Judith Block and Paulette Valliere 316 S Revena Blvd. 
 
Sent from my iPad 
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